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December 28th, 2009. The FRR announces the termination of a mandate entrusted to Dexia 
Asset Management in July 2006 for a duration of five years. This decision is based on the poor 
relative financial performance of this mandate which concerned the management of a portfolio 
of European equities invested with a SRI approach.  

The funds under management have been reallocated to the responsible investment strategy 
within the same lot. 
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